NEW ZEALAND GAZETTE

Corrigendum—The Resource Management (Direction for the Intensification
Streamlined Planning Process to the First Tranche of Specified Territorial
Authorities) Amendment Notice 2024

In the notice with the above title, published in the New Zealand Gazette, 16 April 2024, Notice No. 2024-s11713, in
clause 2(3) replace:

“12 September 2025.”
with
“12 December 2025.”
Dated at Wellington this 28th day of May 2024.
LIZ MONCRIEFF, General Manager, Ministry for the Environment.
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